
Fw: 24 Barker St.

Spencer Pluck <spencer.pluck@brant.ca>
Wed 6/26/2024 11:50 AM
To:​Spencer Pluck <spencer.pluck@brant.ca>​

Attention Brant Heritage Committee members, David Bailey, John Macalpine, Steve Howes, Christine Garneau

My name is Joseph Ertel, my wife and I are the new owners of 24 Barker St. in Paris. It’s a beautiful home and a
wonderful piece of local history. Recently we learned that a Hamilton builder plans to construct an oddly shaped
three story house on a small pie shaped lot in front of our property. We feel that this development is
inappropriate and will significantly detract from the street appeal of our historic home.

Is there anything you can do to help us prevent this from happening?

Please advise us how to proceed.

Kind regards,
Joseph Ertel
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